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From: Sofi Awadalla
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Parking on Whitney
Date: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 9:30:19 PM

Hello,
My name is Sofia, and I was informed on the plans to eliminate parking on Whitney way. I
don’t feel as if this is a good idea. My mother as well as many homeowners I know on
Whitney are renovating as homeowners do. If parking was no longer available on Whitney
then lawn, snow, and home maintenance trucks, tree trimmers, contractors, plumbers, MG&E,
water, etc will not be allowed to park. My mom she has her children over all the time and
there are a lot of us. We need a place to park while we visit our mother that isn’t on
another property. 

So if you would please consider these reasons to not take our parking and more, that would be
very much appreciated. 

Have a good day, 
Those from Whitney 
-- 
Sent from Gmail Mobile
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